
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
There will be a French Exchange to Nantes for Year 10 and Year 13 from 7th to 14th October 2016.  

The French students will return to England between 31st March and 7th April 2017.  

Details have yet to be finalised and no letters will be sent out at this stage but for forward planning, these 
are dates for the diary.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs H Gosse 
Head of French 

 


